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Update on takeover offer from JBL 

 

 

Henry Morgan Limited (ASX:HML) has been advised by John Bridgeman Limited (NSX:JBL) that JBL’s 
securities have been suspended from trading. HML notes that the NSX announced on 10 April 2019 that 
JBL was suspended from trading under listing rule 2.18. A copy of the NSX announcement is attached.   
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Company Secretary 
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John Bridgeman Limited – JBL – Ord & Opts (the “Company”) 

Suspension from Official Quotation 

All securities in John Bridgeman Limited have been suspended pursuant to NSX Listing Rule 

2.18.  

The suspension will remain whilst the NSX conducts enquiries into the Company. 

Securities of the Company will be reinstated to official quotation once NSX’s enquiries have 

been completed and the Company is in compliance with the Rules.  

For more information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au . 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Greg Fitzpatrick 

Head of Market Operations 
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